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WESTERN POWERS REVISED PROPOSED ACCESS ARRANGEMENT FOR SW INTERCONNECTED 
NETWORK 
  
During the short submission period we have accessed the submission supplied by Western Power concerning 
the above. We have also had an opportunity to view the submission made by The Western Australian Local 
Government Association (WALGA) the peak body for L.G.A.’s in Western Australia. 
  
We concur and support the submission made by WALGA and would add that we share their concerns 
especially the area covering developers “banked” capacity. 
  
If Western Power is allowed to unilaterally reduce capacity of users not using their contracted capacity, priority 
access should be offered to these users, who may be disadvantaged in the future as a result of having their 
capacity curtailed. They should not, at a later stage, be forced to rejoin the queue and go through the 
application process again, amassing additional charges. 
  
Thank you for the opportunity to comment 
  
  
  

Paul J Beech 
Manager 
Economic and Development Services 
  
Shire of Harvey 
P O Box 500 
Harvey WA 6220 
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